
UAARC Club MIN 6-13-22

 W5BWC, John, our president and W5MSM, Matt, our
Vice president are absent so there is no business 
meeting.KI5BHT, Debbie, the club secretary and 
treasurer runs through announcements

 Standing roll call- 17 members present and welcome 
to our visitors Donna and Mike O’shea

 Congrats to Donna on getting her license KI5VKM
 Tony, KI5OFD, is our Field Day coordinator please 

see him for signing up for items to bring that are 
needed

 Our club balance is 634.02
 Gary, SKYWARN, its going to be hot!
 Still hoping to do a POTA activation sometime after 

field day
 Update on club repeater- the building has been 

repaired and the tower reinforced. Thank you to all 
who came to help and donated supplies. This is very 
appreciated
Don Gamble is doing our program tonight on 
portable antenna’s. Thank you KG5CMS for 
presenting and thank you to his lovely wife Heidi for 
bringing a door prize!
KI5BHT closes meeting, Tony seconds


